
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE FEBRUARY 4, 2002 

YOUTH ADVISORY COUNCIL  

Recommendation 

Councillor Mario Ferri recommends: 
 
1. That City of Vaughan Council supports the establishment of a York Region Youth 

Advisory Committee; and  
 
2. That the following City of Vaughan Youth Advisory Council members be appointed as 

designates to the York Region Youth Advisory Committee: 
a) Adam Settecase 
b) Tavlin Kaur 

Purpose 

Two members of the City of Vaughan Youth Advisory Council be appointed as designates to the 
York Region Youth Advisory Committee. 

Background  

The Regional Municipality of York, in a meeting held on December 6, 2001, supported a 
recommendation �that each municipality select two designates for the Youth Advisory Committee 
and report back to the Regional Clerk by February 1, 2002.�   
 
This matter was placed on the agenda of the City of Vaughan Youth Advisory Council meeting on 
January 31, 2002 for discussion purposes, however due to inclement weather the meeting was 
cancelled.   
 
To facilitate the request to reply to the Regional Clerk by February 1, 2002, the Chair and Vice-
Chair have been selected to act as designates on behalf of the City of Vaughan on the York 
Region Youth Advisory Committee in the interim.  

Conclusion 

The Regional Clerk will be provided with the names of the two designates.  

Attachments 

1. York Region Report 

Report prepared by: 

Gloria Hardychuk, Assistant City Clerk, ext. 8637 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Councillor Mario Ferri 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


